
 
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  February 18 – February 24, 2024 

Sunday Service – Pastor Anne Telford 
Service Assistant:  Joyce Anhorn 
Scripture Readings:  
                              Genesis 9: 8-17 
                              Psalm 25: 1-10 
                              Mark 1: 9-15                                  

10:00 a.m. 

Monday Genesis 
UIB 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday St. Albert Band  5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday Ladies Breakfast – The Flame 
UCW 
Council 

9:30 a.m. 
1:30 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Thursday Choir 7:00 p.m. 
Friday L.I.R.R. Meeting 

Youth Group 
10:00 a.m. 
5:00 p.m. 

 
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  February 25 – March 2, 2024 

Sunday Service:  Alice Hinds & Betty Mackey 
Scripture Reading:   
                                   Isaiah 58: 6-8 
                                   Mark 4: 30-32 
Youth Group – Pizza Day 

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
11:00 a.m. 

Monday Genesis 
UIB 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday UCW:  Fraud Prevention Presentation 
St. Albert Band Concert (Winter Winds) 

1:30 p.m. 
5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday Broadview Meeting 
L.I.R.R. presents: “Stolen Lands, 
Strong Hearts” 

10:30 a.m. 
7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday Outreach Meeting 
Choir 

3:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
The service for Beryl Watson will be held at 
SAUC on Saturday February 24 @ 1:00 p.m. 

with a reception to follow. 

TAX RECEIPTS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR 
PICK UP AT THE CHURCH OFFICE 

 
Grapevine: February 18, 2024 

 
SUNDAY SERVICE PARTICIPANTS: 

   
Service:  Pastor Anne Telford 

Service Assistant: Joyce Anhorn 
Ministry of Music: Donna Graham, Margaret Ward-

Jack & SAUC Choir & Peter Jansen on Banjo 
        A.V. Technicians:  Wade Hayden, Lionel Larcombe, 
Ken Hutchinson, Troy Sartison and Luke Sartison 

 

PASTOR ANNE TELFORD:  780-458-8355 

In the office Wednesday February 21 
Cell:  780-938-8981 
9:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m.  

and  
1:00 p.m.-3:30 pm.  

Please drop in for a visit during those hours.  
anne_telford@hotmail.com 

_________________________________________________________ 
LAURIE SYMBALUK (Office Administrator):  780-458-8355  

VACATION:  February 20 
Tuesday – Friday: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

office@stalbertunited.ca 
 



Broadview Discussion Topics from the March edition 
will be: 

 On Wednesday February 28th 
 

Page 14:  Medical Brain Drain 
Page 20:  Easter Moments 

Page 26:  Choir Power 
Page 32:  It Takes A Village 

 
Warm Hands, Warm Hearts 

 
The deadline for collecting the donations of gloves and 
mittens of Sunday, Feb.17 is fast approaching. This will 
be your last opportunity. 
 
The donation will be made to Inner City Pastoral 
Ministry after the 17th. 
 
Worship & Education Ministry thank you, the 
congregation, for your generosity in supporting Warm 
Hands, Warm Hearts. 
 
Worship & Education  

 

ON-LINE SERVICES 

     Problems have been experienced in accessing 

our Online Service. 

Please notify the office should you continue to 

experience these problems. 

    Worship & Education 

BIBLE STUDY AT SAUC 
 

We are asking those who would be interested in 
joining Bible study on Thursday’s at 2:00 p.m. 

each week starting in mid March to contact 
Laurie Symbaluk or Pastor Anne at the office. 

 

 
The Eternal Bottle Drive is still happening 

 
Containers for revenue can be placed in the coatroom.  
Proceeds go to the family camp weekend in May at 
Rundles Mission. 
 
 

BIBLE GIVEAWAY 
 

There are 111 Bibles in the bookcase in the Narthex 
looking for a new home!  Each week in the Grapevine 
the scripture lessons for Sunday are listed.  We hope 
you will be able to include reading the weeks lessons 
in your weekly routine.  The 111 black Bibles in the 
bookcase are available for adoption.  Please feel free to 
take one and give it a good home. 
 
Happy Reading! 

 
 



 

Living In Right Relations 
 

invites you to attend a showing of: 

“Stolen Lands, Strong Hearts” 
 

As an affirming church, we invite you to embrace a 
better understanding of the Doctrine of Discovery 

which denied Indigenous people land ownership and 
why it continues to be detrimental to the progress of 

reconciliation. 
 

Join us on February 28th at 7:00 p.m. 
Refreshments and question and answer discussion to 

follow the video. 
St. Albert United Church 

20 Green Grove Drive 

 
Donna Graham’s Winterlude concert this past 

Sunday was a huge success, and she was able to 

donate nearly $2,000.00 in ticket sales and 

donations to the Jessica Martel Memorial 

Foundation!!  

A huge thank you goes out to all the helpers, 

speakers and performers who made this event so 

special!! 

Donna Graham 

 

LADIES’ BREAKFAST OUT 
Invite a friend! 

Meet a new friend! 

 
February 21, Wednesday, 9:30 The Flame 
 
March 20, Wednesday, 9:30   Socrates 
 
April 11, Thursday, 9:30  St. Albert Inn 
 
May 27, Monday, 9:30   The Flame 
 
June 13, Thursday, 9:30   Socrates 
 

No Ladies Breakfasts during July and August. 
We will resume in September! 

 

COME AND SING YOUR FAVORITE HYMN! 

 

Grab a drink, a cookie, pull up a chair and sing 

immediately after the church service!  Such fun! 

Please write down your hymn suggestions 

and put them in the little box in the narthex. 

 

March 17 

April 21 

May 26 

June 9 



 

 

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing 
of Joan Snaith, the sister-law of Ellen Snaith on 

February 9, 2024.  Please keep Ellen and her family in 
your prayers during this difficult time. 

 


